
Good Afternoon, 
 
The city of Glendale, in partnership with the Glendale Chamber of Commerce, invites our Glendale 
residents, businesses, and not-for-profit organizations to join us for a virtual town hall event with 
Senator Martha McSally on June 30th at 12 p.m. via Go-to-Meeting. Please see the attached invitation 
for complete details. Participants will have the opportunity to ask questions and seek guidance on 
federal issues affecting our community. Participants are encouraged to submit questions to 
virtualtownhall@GlendaleAZ.com prior to the meeting. For questions or requests, please contact Ryan 
Lee, Intergovernmental Coordinator for the city of Glendale, at Rlee@GlendaleAZ.com or at 623-930-
2081. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Ryan Lee 
Intergovernmental Coordinator 
City of Glendale 
Office: 623-930-2081 
Cell: 480-318-4510 
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